
Christmas 
Concert!  
        Our Christmas Concert
will feature the group
Vocalocity on Wednesday,
December 18 at 7:00 p.m. at
Woods Cross High.  Proceeds
from this concert fund the free
summer Music in the Park
concert series.
     Vocalocity  is an a cappella
ensemble consisting of six
talented singers who will bring
joy to the holiday season with
their vocal harmonies. The
audience will feel their love for
Christmas music and enjoy
their passion for the holidays.
Their performance of classic
carols and contemporary
holiday hits will captivate
audiences of all 
ages. 
       All seating is
reserved and
tickets are $15. 
To purchase tickets,  scan the
QR code, visit our website or
come to City Hall.  
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Bountiful City Councilmember

Beth Child
was appointed to the Council in a
special  City Council meeting on

October 16, 2024.  She will
complete Councilmember Jesse

Bell’s term which ends December
31, 2025.  Thank you for being
willing to serve our community!

Welcome! Winter Parking
Ordinance in Effect!
     

    Overnight parking on
Bountiful City streets is
prohibited between the hours
of 2:00 a.m. and 6:00 a.m.
from November 1 through
March 31, so our 
awesome snow 
plow drivers (see 
picture above) can 
safely and efficiently clean our
streets!   
     Also, please do not shovel
or blow snow from your
property into plowed streets -
it is unlawful*, not safe and
defeats the work of the plow
drivers!  For more information,
visit our website! 
     Crews will also be picking
up leaves until the snow flies. If
possible, please bag your
leaves and leave them on the
curb for pickup. 
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November through 
       March - no overnight parking on   
       Bountiful City streets

November 28 - Happy 
       Thanksgiving!

December 7 - Gingerbread Fest -
visit www.bdac.org
December 14 - Main Street Winter
Market
December 18 - Vocalocity Christmas
Concert at Woods Cross High. More
information on our website.
December 25 - Merry Christmas!
January 1 - Happy New Year!
January 20 - Martin Luther King Day

*always confirm meeting and event dates
and times on the City website or the
website indicated. 

Visit Bountiful City’s website for meeting
schedules and information.  Public
meeting agendas are available the
Thursday before the scheduled meeting. 

City Closure Dates

Thursday & Friday, 
November 28 & 29
Thanksgiving

Wednesday, December 25
Christmas Day

Wednesday, January 1
New Years  Day

Monday, January 20
Martin Luther King Day

HOLIDAY GARBAGE 
COLLECTION:    
     *Garbage and recycling are
collected on all holidays except
Thanksgiving Day, Christmas Day 
and New Years Day.  Pick up is
delayed after those holidays by one
day the rest of the week with Friday
routes being picked up on Saturday.

Questions about 
Bountiful Fiber?
     Crews are making
great progress on 
installing conduit for fiber in
Bountiful City.  You’ve no doubt seen
them either in your neighborhood
or around town.
     The City is divided into ten
“footprints” for rolling out Bountiful
Fiber service!  So far, there is
availability in footprints two and
three and parts of one, five and
seven.  These footprints are mostly
in the northwest/west part of the
City.  
     Notices are posted on our
website and social media as
residents in more areas of the City
can sign up for Bountiful Fiber
service so be sure to follow us there!
     To find out when the footprint
you live in is scheduled to be ready,
and for answers to other questions
such as service cost, construction
restoration, etc., visit
mybountifulfiber.com or call 801.
987.9230.     

Winter 2025 CERT Basic
Course

City Attorney                  801.298.6144
City Cemetery                801.298.6080
City Manager                 801.298.6140
City Prosecutor              801.298.6145
Code Enforcement        801.298.6190 
Engineering                    801.298.6125
Golf Course                    801.298.6040
Human Resources         801.298.6119
Landfill                            801.298.6169
Light & Power                801.298.6072
Mayor & Council            801.298.6146
Parks                               801.298.6178
Planning & Zoning         801.298.6190
Police (non-emergency/after hours)          
                                        801.298.6000
Power outages               801.298.6072
Streets/Sanitation/Recycling              
                                        801.298.6175
Utility Billing                   801.298.6100

At a glance dates *

Phone Numbers

Mayor
Kendalyn Harris

Councilmembers
Kate Bradshaw

Beth Child
Richard Higginson

Matt Murri
Cecilee Price-Huish

     Sign up now for the Winter 2025
CERT Basic Course, which will be held
weekly on Wednesday evenings starting
January 22 and ending March 12.  The
mock disaster will be on Saturday, March
15 at the Bountiful Police firing range.
Having this knowledge and training is
invaluable during an emergency in our
community.  
     Classes will be held at Fire Station
#81, 255 South 100 West, from 6:30 to
9:30 p.m. Topics include disaster
awareness, basic medical skills, life
saving skills, emergency
communications, and more. 
     Cost is $60 (includes a CERT backpack
and basic supplies) and the registration
deadline is January 8, 2025. To register,
contact South Davis Metro Fire at
801.677.2400 or visit
www.SDMetroFire.gov/how-do-i. 


